
PUBLIC NOTICE 

THE TOWN COUNCIL QUARTERLY 
CIP WORKSHOP 

Meeting scheduled for 

Tuesday, April 16, 2024 at 5:00 P.M.  

has been CANCELED 
due to a lack of agenda items. 

The next meeting is scheduled for  
Tuesday, May 14, 2024. 

If you have questions, please contact  
Marcia Hunter, Town Clerk at: 843-706-4505 


